
Thank you! Thank you! Thank 

you to everyone who gave to 

the special offering for Rock-

ridge.  So far we have received 

over $8,300 from individuals 

and churches to help with all 

the repairs caused by the fro-

zen pipes.  It’s amazing what 

happens when we partner to-

gether to meet a need.  It’s also 

amazing to see how far $1.00 

will go when you combine it 

with more dollars. 

Thank you also to everyone 

who worked at Rockridge dur-

ing the last few weeks.  We 

had a great group of folks who 

came down on Saturday, May 

31st for a work day and much 

was accomplished.  But I want 

to say a special thank you to 

the men who came from sev-

eral of our churches to paint all 

the rooms at the hotel—all 20 

of them.  Thank you FBC Tem-

ple and Pleasant Grove and for 

the group of men you brought 

that helped begin the process.  

And thank you Keith Horsley 

from Rocky Mount, Tommy 

Sapp and George Moncus from 

Oak Grove, and Kenny Mullins 

from Flat Rock who came for 

several days and painted many 

of the rooms.  Without their tire-

less efforts, the painting would 

never have been completed 

before camp. 

Thank you to Justin Richards, 

Camp Pastor, and Angie 

Presnal, Camp Director who did 

a tremendous job organizing 

this year’s Associational Chil-

dren’s Camp.  Overall 79 camp-

ers came—48 boys and 31 

girls.  Normally we have more 

girls than boys but this year was 

definitely different.  It has been 

a great group of girls and boys 

from many of our churches.  

Special thanks also to Idella 

Hooker, Camp Nurse, Jodi 

Isbell who directed crafts, Syd-

ney Richards and  Meagan 

Puckett who assisted our direc-

tor, Greg Arnold who directed 

recreation, and to Tyus Worship 

Team who led our music, and 

thanks to all our “coaches”.  We 

could not do it without them— 

Samuel Thompson, Andrew 

Bledsoe, Stephen Thompson, 

Matt King, Jacob King, An-

thony Puckett, Nate Burns, 

Greg Arnold, Lisa Puckett, 

Katie Beth Walls, Jennifer Ar-

nold, Abbie Driver, Emily 

Driver, Brittany Benefield, Ata-

lie Estes, and Makayla 

McAdams. 

Please remember two associa-

tional mission teams that are 

heading out in July.  One team 

will be heading to Placerville, 

CA (July 5-12) to assist Placier 

Heights in VBS and another 

team will head to Elizabeth 

City, NC (July 19-26) to help 

rebuild after tornadoes hit this 

area earlier this year.  We also 

have other church mission 

teams heading out as well. 

Thank you for all you have 

done to make missions come 

alive through our VBS Mission 

Project and the food for “Of 

One Accord” Ministry you col-

lected and the items you will 

collect for the Children’s 

Home.  It’s a joy to partner with 

you.  Dan 

From Your Associational Missionary: 

Carrollton Baptist Association 

 Independence 

Day—July 4 

 Associational 
Mission Trip—

July 5-12 

 Load The Truck 
for the GA Bap-
tist Children’s 
Home & Alice’s 

House—July 22 

 2014 Sunday 
School Training 
Workshop—

August 16 

From Your    

Associational 

Missionary 

1 

Baptist Collegiate 

Ministries 

2 

Note to Pastors 2 

July Meeting 

Schedule 

2 

From the WMU 3 

Church News 3 

July Calendar 4 

Inside this issue: 

July 2014 

Continuing to 

be an Acts 1:8       

Association  

Coming Up... 

Rockridge Hotel Repair Fund 

 
Thank You!  Thank You! Thank You! 

 

To all the churches and individuals who gave to help with repairs to the Rock-

ridge Hotel which sustained water damage from busted pipes this winter.  The 

total collected so far is $8,300.62.  Praise the Lord!   The money has gone to 

replace carpet, paint, replace furniture, etc.  Again, thank you so much for your 

help with this important ministry. 
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Baptist Collegiate Ministries 

We have been busy this month 

getting to know incoming fresh-

men at the various orientations.  

We have had so many meaning-

ful conversations, but we have 

also had many people walk and 

ignore us.  Some have rolled 

their eyes and even laughed at us 

when we told them we were 

Christians.  It is very sad to think 

Note to Pastors:                                                      

We are taking a summer break 

from our weekly Ministers’ 

Luncheons.  They will resume on 

Wednesday, August 6th. 

of where those freshmen will end 

up.  There is such a strong spiri-

tual need on our campus right 

now.  Please pray for this incom-

ing freshmen group.  Pray that 

they would respond spiritually to 

God in a strong way.  Pray that 

many students would come to 

know Jesus this year and will 

have a strong desire to do minis-

try on our campus, in our com-

munity, and throughout the 

world! 

God Bless, 

Bill 

Thank you to all the CBA churches 

who  supported our Association fi-

nancially during the month of May 
Bethesda, Beulah, Bowdon, Carrollton First, 

Eureka, Flat Rock, Fullerville, Glenloch, Har-

mony, Indian Creek, Kansas, Mt. Pleasant, 

Oak Grove, Pleasant Grove, Pleasant Ridge, 

Pleasant View, Rocky Mount, Roopville 

Road, Salem, Shady Grove, Tabernacle, 

Temple First, Tyus, Trinity and FBC Villa 

Rica  

NOTE: 

If you need an 

announce-

ment in the 

August news-

letter, please 

have it into 

the CBA by 

July 15 

2014 VBS Dates 

July 6-11 Tyus                               

July 7-11 Fellowship                      

July 13-17   Mountain View              

July 14-18  SonRise 

Please pray for these upcoming 

Mission Trips: 
June 28-July 6  Mt Pleasant: SD-working  

       with the Lakota Tribe 

July TBA     Mt. Pleasant: Vision trip to        

       the West Coast-Washington/   

       Oregon 

July 5-12      Association: Placerville, CA 

July 7-11      FBC, Carrollton: Jefferson        

       City, TN 

July 10-19    FBC Villa Rica: Sisseton, SD 

July 12-19    Roopville Road: Roatan,        

        Honduras 

July 12-19    Pleasant Ridge: Niagara Falls,    

       NY 

July 18-24    Pleasant View: Toronto,        

       Canada 

July 19-26    Associational Disaster Relief    

       Trip to North Carolina 

Aug. 2-8       FBC, Villa Rica: San            

       Diego, CA 

Independence Day 

July 4th 

The Associational Office will 

be closed on July 3rd in honor 

of our Country’s birthday. 

“Any 3 Training” 

July 18-19  

Mt. Pleasant      

Church  

 

This training will 

focus on witnessing 

to other faiths.  Call 

Mt. Pleasant for de-

tails: 770-834-0048 

2014 Sunday School              

Training Workshop 

August 16 

First Baptist Church Bremen 

Registration begins at 7:30 

8:30a.m.-12:15p.m. 

Cost: $15.00 early registration or 

$25 regular registration or at        

the door 
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Church News: 
 

Carrollton, FBC: recently 

called Rev. John Calloway as 

Associate Pastor of Students 

Son Rise: is having their 10 

year anniversary/birthday party 

July 27.Worship will start at 

10:30 followed by lunch.  At 

2:00 they will have their first 

deacon ordination. 

Rocky Mount: called Rev. Eric 

Jackson as Pastor 

FBC Villa Rica: had 58 people 

go on a recent mission trip to 

Guatemala where they con-

ducted medical clinics, VBS 

and backyard Bible clubs, did 

construction work and planted a 

church. 

 

From The WMU 

I would like to share some upcom-

ing events that would be great for 

you to be involved in.   

There is an equipping conference 

designed for leaders of WMU in 

your church.  The theme for this 

conference is All for You: Surren-

der, Sacrifice, Serve.  It will be Au-

gust 15-16 at Mabel White Baptist 

church in Macon.  Cost is $10 per 

person.  Deadline to register is Fri-

day, August 1.  You can find a link 

for  the registration form at 

www.carrolltonwmu.com. This con-

ference is for new and experienced 

leaders.  It looks like the main 

WMU information will be Saturday 

morning, but if you can make plans 

to go Friday and stay the night you 

will be able to attend a missions fair 

and after dinner have the opportu-

nity to hear Bill Barker from Appa-

lachian Regional Ministries.  I be-

lieve this will be a wonderful time to 

hear about new mission ideas and 

revitalize mission education in you 

church. 

Prayerwalk Schools—We would 

like to encourage all of our churches 

to prayerwalk community schools on 

August 2 this year.  We will be get-

ting in touch with you soon to see if 

we cn help you with anything.  You 

can find some ideas on our website, 

www.carrolltonwmu .com, about 

adopting a school if your church 

would be interested in supporting a 

school throughout the school year. 

Backpacks for Appalachia—You 

can find great information to help 

you promote and learn more about 

this ministry Georgia is supporting 

by going to www.georgiawmu.org.  

Once the web site comes up click 

on the “:Go” button near the top of 

the page.  The Backpack informa-

tion is about halfway down the 

page.  You can also find a short 

video clip at http://missionsgeor-

gia.org. 

One in Prayer Retreat, September 

19-20, Pinnacle Retreat Center, 

Clayton, GA.  A prayer retreat for 

women.  This is an experiential 

weekend where you will pray more 

fervently for spiritual awakening 

and intercede more effectively for 

missionaries and the nations.  

Gordon Fort from IMB will be the 

special guest. 

 

Thank you for all you do, 

Keri Perkins 

perkinskmw797@yahoo.com 

770-834-6965 

 

Load The Truck!! 
For the Georgia Baptist Children’s Home and Alice’s House of 

Carrollton (a partner with the GA Baptist Children’s Home) 

 

Now through Monday, July 22.  The truck leaves early       

Tuesday morning (July 23). 

 

Items Needed: 

 Mayonnaise    Deodorant  

 Gallon/Quart sz. Storage bags  Dishwasher Detergent 

 Canned Mandarin Oranges  Laundry Detergent 

 Taco Seasoning   Shampoo 

 Dawn Dish Washing Detergent Large Frying Pans  

 Toothpaste    Trash/Garbage bags 

 

Gift Cards are always appreciated!! 
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30– July 6  Pray for Roopville Road 

3 Office closed for Independence Day 

4 Independence Day 

5-12 Associational Mission Trip to Placerville, 

 CA 

7-13 Pray for Salem 

14-20 Pray for Shady Grove 

16 Administrative Team Meeting—8:15 a.m. 

 at Chick-fil-A 

18-19 “Any 3” Training—Mt. Pleasant 

19-26 Associational Mission Trip to North Carolina 

 

July 2014 

21 Executive Committee Meeting—7:00 p.m. 

 at the CBA 

21-27 Pray for Son Rise 

22 Load the Truck for the GA Baptist Child-

 ren’s Home & Alice’s House 

28-August 3  Pray for Tabernacle 

 

Looking Ahead… 

8/16 2014 Sunday School Training  Workshop—

 FBC, Bremen 


